

170, Yishun Avenue 6 Singapore 768959 Tel: (65) 67585527 Fax: (65) 62579571 Email: cfs@moe.edu.sg www.chongfu.moe.edu.sg

Reference No. MOE/CFS/LTP/2023063

24 May 2023

Through the Principal

Dear Parents/Guardians,

## School e-Newsletter 2023

Our School Newsletter 2023 is now online. You may access it via the following links:

https://heyzine.com/flip-book/576ce8d6dc.html



Our students have been engaged in various learning activities through Semester 1. We hope that you will gain a better understanding of our school programmes through our e-newsletter.

The upcoming mid-year break is a great opportunity to spend some quality bonding time with your child, engaging in activities such as physical sports and games which cater to their interests. At the same time, do factor in time for them to refresh and recharge for Semester 2.

Wishing you a restful June holidays ahead. Take care and stay safe!

Thank you.

Yours faithfully,

Mr Ng Keh Siong Publication Committee







